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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: The Honorable Phil Mendelson 
 Chairman, Council of the District of Columbia 
 
FROM: Jeffrey S. DeWitt 
 Chief Financial Officer 
  
DATE:   June 18, 2015 
 
SUBJECT: Fiscal Impact Statement – Ruby Whitfield Way Designation Act of 2015 
   
REFERENCE: Bill 21-9, as introduced 

 

   
Conclusion  
 
Funds are sufficient in the FY 2015 budget and the proposed FY 2016 through FY 2019 budget and 
financial plan to implement the bill.  
 
Background 
 
The bill symbolically designates the 1100 Block of Florida Ave, N.E., as “Ruby Whitfield Way.” 
 
Financial Plan Impact 
 
Funds are sufficient in FY 2015 budget and the proposed FY 2016 through FY 2019 budget and 
financial plan.  The cost to the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) is an estimated $500 
for fabrication and installation of new signage, as well as support at the unveiling ceremony.  DDOT 
can absorb this cost within the agency’s current budget. 
 


